From: Linda Herman <linda.herman@Chicoca.gov>

Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2016 2:07 PM

To: CWFhearing

Cc: Erik Gustafson

Subject: California WaterFix Hearing on 7/26/16
Attachments: City of Chico Notice of Intent to Appear.pdf

On 1/5/2016, the City of Chico submitted the attached Notice of Intent (NOI) to Appear and make a policy statement at
the California WaterFix Hearings. At this time, the City would like to withdraw its NOI, and will not be attending or
providing a statement at the 7/26/16 hearing. We apologize for any inconvenience or difficulty this may cause.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, or Public Works Director- Operations Erik Gustafson at 530-
894-4200 or by email at erik.gustafson@chicoca.gov.

Thank you

Linda Herman
Administration Manager

City of Chico

Public Works Department

411 Main St, 2™ Floor

P.O. Box 3420

Chico, CA 95927

Phone: 530-896-7241

Fax: 530-895-4899

Email: Linda.herman@chicoca.gov
www.chicoca.gov

(please note that my email and office location have changed)




